
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	          Wednesday 4th September 2019


Dear Parents,


As part of our new topic, Bounce, we have organised to take Year 2 to Dragon’s Castle on 
Wednesday 11th September.


The children will need to come to school in clothes suitable for both playing in the soft play area, 
and walking to and from the Villa Marina. Juice and water will be provided for the children.


We also need some parent helpers, please let your child’s teacher know if you are available to help. 
We will be leaving school straight after the register is taken to get to the Villa Marina for 9.30 and 
will be back in time for lunch.


Many Thanks, 


Miss O’Mahony and Miss Robertson


———————————————————————————————————————


I can help on Wednesday 11th September for my child’s trip to Dragon’s Castle.


Name of child _____________________________


Name of helper _______________________________


Signed _________________________


